
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Regular Business Meeting 
Monday, March 1, 2021 

 
Chairman Lee called the regular business meeting of the Board of Supervisors to order at 7:20 
p.m.  Supervisors Davis, Lee and Welka were present, as were Solicitor Sennett, Zoning 
Administrator Cass, Engineer Jonas, and Secretary Vallimont and fourteen interested persons.  
 
Motion by Welka, second by Davis, to approve the February 16, 2021 minutes as presented. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Motion by Welka, second by Davis, to table Ordinance 2021-02 – Summit Township Zoning 
Ordinance and Map. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Motion by Welka, second by Davis, to approve the sale of the 2016 Schwartz Sweeper for the 
high bid of $145,000.00 as received on Municibid. 
Jim Chojnacki asked why we were selling a 5-year old piece of equipment, Welka stated that 
this sweeper is used for PennDOT Agility and as such, has a lot of miles and is starting to require 
extensive maintenance. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Motion by Davis, second by Welka, to approve the start of a 45-day review for an amendment 
to the Summit Township Transportation Map. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Engineer Jonas reported that the Cherry Street Extension project was awarded to McCormick.  
Also, the MS-4 Outreach program is set to begin soon. 
 
Nancy Agostine questioned why the current agenda is not posted on the website. 
 
Supervisor Welka reported that the new speed limit sign has been placed on a trailer and will 
be in use soon.  Also, planning future road repairs has begun.  The salt and anti-skid are holding 
up well. 
Supervisor Davis thanked everyone in attendance. 
Supervisor Lee commented on the Governor’s travel restrictions being lifted.  He hopes that 
this is the beginning of the end of COVID-19. 
 
With no further business to come before the Board, motion by Welka, second by Davis, to 
adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
Lisa A. Vallimont, Secretary 
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